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Comments: To whom it may concern - 

 

I have lived in Teton Valley and skied at Grand Targhee for almost 20 years. I enjoy spending time with my family

and friends up at the mountain. I fully support Grand Targhee's continued success, but I believe that success

should come from improving what already exists, not from expanding into untouched areas. I am writing to voice

my support for Alternative 3, with the exception of any structures/restaurants/lighting (including the top of Freds

Mountain) that would be visible from Teton Valley. The current light pollution from the Base Area is significant

enough to impact and adversely affect the dark skies that should be preserved in our beautiful valley.

 

Expansion outside of the current SUP into Mono trees or South Bowl would harm the environment unnecessarily.

There is not a community need for the the resort to go outside of its current boundary. The current permitted

acreage allows for plenty of space for skiers to disperse and enjoy the terrain.


